
 

Date: 12 July 2024 
  

UNDERGRADUATE & POSTGRADUATE DEGREES 
SEMESTER 2 2024 

Payment Due Date Reminder  
 This message is only applicable to students who are enrolled in  

                 Undergraduate and Postgraduate Degrees Semester 2, 2024.  

Dear students, 

Please be reminded that the Payment Due Date is 19 July 2024.  

You are required to download your invoice from your e-Student account and pay at 
Curtin ePay https://payments.curtin.edu.my. 

If your fees have not been paid in full by the due date, you will be charged a LATE PAYMENT 
PENALTY OF RM200.00. 
 
If you have already paid, you may safely ignore this notification. 
 
Please note that when there are outstanding fees or charges, SANCTION will be applied to your 
student account. If your account is sanctioned, you will not be able to re-enrol, and access to 
academic and administrative services may be barred.  
 
The sanction will also prevent access to results and academic transcripts, attendance to 
graduation ceremony and issuing of awards. If you are enrolled as an international student, your 
student visa is also at risk. 
 
Once the fee or charges have been paid in full, the sanction will be removed. 
 
If you have any queries regarding your fees, please contact the Cashier's Office at 085-
630 021 or email finance@curtin.edu.my . 
 
This email, including any attached files, may contain confidential information for the sole use of the intended 
recipient(s). Any review, use, distribution or disclosure by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended 
recipient (or authorised to receive information for the recipient), please contact the sender by reply email and 
delete all copies of this message. 

 


